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*COVID-19 TESTING UPDATE* 

State’s Drive-through COVID-19 Testing Site at 123 Maple Street at Framingham State Commuter 
Lot to Close Monday, August 9, at 4 p.m. to Allow for Return to Classes  

City Finalizing New Testing Location and Will Announce Soon  
 

Framingham, MA - State’s drive-through COVID-19 testing site at 123 Maple Street at Framingham 
State commuter lot to close Monday, August 9, at 4 p.m. to allow for return to classes. The City is 
working with the Massachusetts Stop the Spread program to open a new testing location in the City 
and will announce it once the contract is finalized.  
 
The drive-through test facility is open through Monday, and hours are as follows: 

o Friday: 8 a.m.-4 p.m. 
o Saturday: 9 a.m.-5 p.m. 
o Sunday: 9 a.m.-5 p.m.   
o Monday: 8 a.m.-4 p.m. 

 

To schedule an appointment, please register online at https://app.beacontesting.com/login. 
 
View other test sites located around Framingham here. 
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